
Dear Customer

We have completed work on or near your clean water supply pipe, and during this work we have identified that the pipework  
going into your property may be made of lead and this pipe isn’t owned by Welsh Water.

If you’d like to have your water tested for lead or have any queries please get in touch on 0800 052 0130. 

You can also find more information on our website – www.dwrcymru.com

Lead can be harmful if too much builds up in the body but  
a few easy steps will reduce any lead that may possibly be  
in your water: 

We recommend:

-----  �The first time you use water following receipt of this  
leaflet you run the cold water at your kitchen tap for  
a minimum of 10 minutes

-----  �Then for the next 3 days, before you first use the  
kitchen tap run for 2 minutes 

In addition if the water has been standing overnight, or  
for a few hours during the day, run the kitchen cold tap  
for a couple of minutes before using it for cooking and  
drinking – even before filling a kettle to boil or brushing  
your teeth. 
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We own and replace
We maintain and replace 
any lead pipework.

Your private supply pipework
You own, but subject to certain 
conditions, we may offer to 
replace free of charge.

Your internal pipework and fittings
You own, maintain and replace.
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We hope that you are happy with the improvements we have made to your water supply pipework.  
If you have questions about this work please contact us on our free phone number: 0800 052 0130 LC-A1

Our Ref:


